



Your Ref:

Our Ref:

WS0919/2017 & WS0616/2017

Lex McCulloch

14 December 2017

Enquiries:

Hon Adele Farina MLC
Chair
Standing Committee on Public Administration
Parliament House
4 Harvest Terrace
WEST PERTH WA 6005

My email lcpac@parliament.wa.gov.au

Dear Ms Farina

Inquiry into WorkSafe

I refer to my letter dated 29 November 2017.

I write to update you in regard to the progress of the answer to question two of the six questions set out in the Committee's letter to me dated 9 November 2017.

I am advised that the Minister is presently consulting with the Attorney-General. I will write again when I am advised of the outcome of the consultation.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me on email.

or by

Yours sincerely

Lex McCulloch A/Deputy Director General Safety WorkSafe Commissioner